
From: Marny Smith [mailto:twentyhats@optonline.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 4:53 PM 
To: DEEP ClimateChange 
Subject: Re: Comments to be submitted to Climate Change meeting on Friday, July 10, 2015 
 
Thanks, Jeff.  Hartford is a long way for me to go for meetings since I am vision impaired.  I was notified 
of Friday's meeting through the CFE newsletter, and Don Strait knows I am extremely concerned about 
climate change and the need to move a.s.a.p.  I would like to be kept abreast of the committee's 
progress and any new developments at the state level about alternative sources of energy.   
 
One other suggestion besides the RNG from household waste is for the state building codes to require 
solar collectors on all south-facing roofs of new buildings under construction. 
 
Marny Smith 
42 Ledgebrook Drive, 
Norwalk, CT 06854 
203 866-8728 
 


